
 

meeting again academies janitors

3rd. edition
Three months ago, we faced the challenge of reopening our school, adopting a hybrid model that
combines in-person and remote learning. Today we are proud to resume the sports activities, prioritizing a
safe environment for all members of our community. It accomplishes a new step in our planning to
promote and assure a comprehensive development to our students, who have successfully adapted to the
pandemic context. In this new edition of Be TISLS, the first one in English, we invite you to read more
about these milestones and the committed job we are developing to provide quality education in a proper
space for academic formation.

be tisls
school life and community

Our extracurricular activities are
back. As a result of the sanitary
measures introduced and
everyone´s commitment, it has
been possible to resume a
traditional area in our
educational program that
contributes to the holistic
development of young people:
sports. Soccer, basketball, yoga
and gym are part of the
activities we offer this time to
our children.   

On July 19th, we completed
three months since we came
back to school. This reopening
process has required an
enormous effort in time, energy
and resources, but mainly a
deep commitment from the
whole community. Let’s see
how we have done it in the
following link.

Our janitors are doing a
priceless work at school, as
the main responsibles of the
implementation of sanitary
measures in classrooms,
playgrounds and common
spaces at TISLS. Always with a
smile and commitment, they
have adapted their daily
duties to keep all of us safe in
this pandemic situation. Learn
more about their work here.

three months they're back! priceless work

July 2021

https://www.tisls.cl/portal/a-tres-meses-del-retorno-presencial-reconocemos-el-esfuerzo-de-todos/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=og6L4GMTKwE
https://www.tisls.cl/portal/el-silencioso-y-enorme-trabajo-de-nuestros-auxiliares-ante-la-pandemia/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DL9aU0GNh_M&feature=youtu.bhttps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FOnFSgaZ67g


storytellers

WHAT 
DO YOU READ?

THE JOY OF READING

Through different activities we

conmemorated a new Literary week at

TISLS. An opportunity to interact and

exchange experiences around reading

with our students of different levels,

promoting and encouraging literature,

writting and reading, in every member of

our school community. 

It all started with a misterious dinosaur

that, through a video, invited us to follow

closely all of the surprises our teachers

from the Language, Philosophy and

Communication Department prepared

for us. 

During a whole week, writers like Julio

Cortázar, Gabriela Mistral and Simone De

Beauvoir filled TISLS' hallways, classrooms

and playgrounds, leaving in our students,

the invitation to imagine and travel

through books and reading.

Two nice and caring

grandparents visited our school

durins TISLS' Literary week.

We're talking about grandma  

 Espetuslalia de la Santisima

Candelaria and grandpa

Rosalindo del Campo Lindo, who

narrated an interested story yo

our younger students to

encourage reading. Check it out!

During our TISLS Literary
week, we invited you to
share your favorite readings
with our school community.
In this links below, you can
review part of the videos we
recieved, and some
interesting greetings our
school's friends sent us,
talking about their special
relationship with books.
Click on them!

LITERARY WEEK AT TISLS 

https://www.tisls.cl/portal/un-cuento-muy-especial-en-esta-semana-de-la-literatura-tisls-2021/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Tv7PsCYKdUs
https://www.tisls.cl/portal/que-leen-nuestros-alumnos/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aGm1E8NJjPg&feature=youtu.be

